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RAHALL ANNOUNCES FEDERAL DOLLARS FOR HOUSING

ASSISTANCE IN WEST VIRGINIA

WASHINGTON DC, - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) today announced the State
of West Virginia has been awarded $489,000 from the U.S. Department Of
Housing and Urban development to assist lower income families obtain
adequate housing.

"With this federal assistance, funds will be used to rehabilitate homes, and
rental assistance will be granted to those families who are eligible."
Rahall said. "This program assists West Virginians and our communities in
maintaining the important fabric that binds us together as a community,
affordable and decent housing. I will continue to vigorously support these
programs in the future."


